TOWN OF SOMERS

MINUTES OF PARK COMMITTEE MEETING
May 19, 2014
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Commission Chair Tim Fulton.  Committee members in attendance:    Mary Lichter and Dan Meyer.  Town Board Supervisors in attendance:  Liaison Judy Schantek and George Stoner. 
As there was no quorum, the meeting continued without any motions and/or voting.  Meeting was informational only.

There was no approval of past minutes.   Action to be taken at next meeting.
Citizen comments:  Ron Grimes spoke about the new playground area.  He felt it was a good project to accommodate kids and the citizens of the town.  He felt the project is right for the town and hopes it goes forward.

Parties in attendance discussed the following:

1.  VFW walkway and brick project

2. Playground equipment

3. Reservation form and fees for pavilion rental

4.  New Park Committee Chair

Meeting ended at 7:10 pm

Acting Secretary,

Mary Lichter, Committee Member

